
MINUTES OF AN ORDINARY MEETING 
OF THE WESTVIEW SPECIAL FUND COMMITTEE 

HELD IN THE DARFIELD RECREATION AND COMMUNITY CENTRE, 
NORTH TERRACE, DARFIELD 

ON MONDAY 15 FEBRUARY 2021, COMMENCING AT 6PM 
 
 
 
COMMITTEE: 
 
Councilors R H Mugford (Chair) & J A Gallagher, Malvern Community Board Member J Pascoe 
(Hawkins Subdivision), Mrs A Hanrahan (Darfield Township Committee) and Mrs M McCaughan 
(Darfield Recreation and Community Centre Management Committee) and Mr Lawrence 
(Independent Member) 
 
 
IN ATTENDANCE: 
 
Mr D Ward (Chief Executive, Selwyn District Council) 
 
 
WELCOME AND APOLOGIES  
 
Apologies were received from Messrs. J Morten and P McKay 

 
 
MOVED - Mrs Hanrahan / SECONDED – Mrs McCaughan 

 
‘‘That the Westview Special Fund Committee accepts the apologies received from Messrs. J 
Morten and P McKay, for information.’   

CARRIED 
 
 
CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES OF 7 DECEMBER 2020 

 
 
MOVED – Councillor Gallagher / SECONDED – Mrs McCaughan 

 
‘That the Westview Special Fund Committee confirms the minutes of the meeting held on 7 
December 2020, as circulated.’   

CARRIED 
 
 
 
 
REPORTS 
 
1. Chief Executive 
 

The Chief Executive spoke to his report contained with the agenda, highlighting pre-application 
advertising proposals and the process for receipt and consideration of applications received.  
In response to a member’s question the Chief Executive advised that Council staff will provide 
assistance to persons or organisations in the preparation of their application. 
 




